Holly Springs Elementary School
September 19, 2016

Good Afternoon Holly Springs Elementary Families,

This is Mrs. Clark, Principal of Holly Springs Elementary School with some important
announcements.

Picture make-up day for tracks 2, 3, & 4 is tomorrow, September 20th. Track 1 students are
welcome to have make-up pictures also. If so, please report to the stage area before 10:30a.m.

Tuesday, Camp Flintlock will be here for a 4th grade on-campus field trip for tracks 3 and 4.

Wednesday, September 21st, we are asking students to wear white as we celebrate the
character trait of the month, Responsibility.

Looking ahead, there is a 5th grade field trip for tracks 3 and 4 to the Capitol Building this
Friday.

Our next Early Release will be on Friday, September 30th where students will dismiss at
1:20p.m. Please make arrangements for your child to be picked up.

Thank-you for all you do to support the school. This message will be posted to the school
website.

Have a great evening.



